
Upcoming Public Information Session
South Landfill Phase 2 Environmental Assessment  
Walker Environmental Group  

Walker Environmental Group (Walker) initiated an Environmental 
Assessment (EA) under the Environmental Assessment Act as part of the 
planning process for the next phase of its South Landfill (Phase 2).  

South Landfill (Phase 1), an essential component of Walker’s integrated 
Resource Management Campus in Niagara Falls, is nearing its final 
capacity. Walker is proposing to develop the next phase to continue to 
provide safe, affordable, and reliable waste disposal services. Phase 2 will 
supply renewable energy to the community and will sustain over 500 jobs 
in the Region.  

Walker is hosting a public information session to: 

The public information session will take place in-person on Tuesday, 
March 18 from 5-8pm at Club Italia, 2525 Montrose Rd, Niagara Falls, 
ON L2H 0T9. 

A virtual component will be accessible online from Thursday, March 6 to 
Friday, March 21 at www.southlandfillphase2.com.  

Walker is committed to providing safe, reliable and affordable waste 
management solutions at its Niagara Resource Management Campus.

For more information, contact info@southlandfillphase2.com.

February 27, 2025

• Introduce Walker, its current landfill operations, and provide an 
update on the South Landfill Phase 2 EA

• Inform attendees and gather feedback on: 
▪ the Final EA Study Area
▪ Existing Conditions

• Review the Alternative Methods, the evaluation criteria, and 
indicators that will be used for evaluation.

www.southlandfillphase2.com


